From: Berger, Ted 
Sent: Wednesday, September 28, 2016 2:01 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: RE: International Travel - Request for Ethics Review/Approval

Good afternoon Steve -

Writing to close the loop from my international travel.  As per our previous communication, I participated in the Stockholm International Peace Research Institute’s Stockholm Security Conference on Secure Cities.  I read a letter on behalf of Mayor Emanuel and also participated as a presenter for a panel discussion, in addition to attending other conference sessions.  

My travel expenses, two nights of lodging and three conference-related meals were paid for by the Stockholm International Peace Research Institute.  The meals were included as a part of the conference for all attendees.  I did not except any other form of compensation.  I stayed a few additional days (over the weekend) at my own expense and returned on Monday, September 19th.

Please let me know if you need any additional information from me.  Thanks again,

Ted Berger
Chief of Staff
Office of Emergency Management and Communications
